
 

 

At-Home Learning C-Day: December 13, 2022 
Final Exam Study Day & Distance Learning Technology Check 

 

 

On December 13th, VCHS will hold a Distance Learning study day to provide a balance of 

flexible study time and academic support from teachers. We pray this helps to reduce any stress 

and anxiety. Students may choose to attend for as little or as much time as they choose, and 

each subject area is allotted 30 minutes during the day that is dedicated solely to that subject. 

Subject Area 

Time for Study Guide 

Questions and Tutoring 

Academic Electives 8:00-9:30am 

English 9:00-10:30am 

Math 10:00-11:30am 

Social Science 11:00am-12:30pm 

Science 12:00-1:30pm 

World Language 1:00-2:30pm 

Attendance Policy 

To ensure their technology is working and to be marked present for the day, students should 

login to their academic teachers’ Zoom rooms and comment “Present” in the chat. Students 

who choose to review at home independently rather than joining their teacher’s Zoom for 

extended review will not be penalized, and any structured review will be recorded and posted 

by the end of the school day so students who do not join class via Zoom can review on their own 

schedules. Absences on December 13th will not be tallied in a student’s 2021-22 attendance. 

FAQs 

• Should students come on campus? No. Our Distance Learning Study Day on December 

13th will be held virtually via Zoom. 

• What if I have more than two courses in the same subject? VCHS has designed time slots 

that are 90 minutes long so that students have time to review with more than one 

teacher during each designated time. Structured review will be recorded and posted by 

the teacher so that students can watch the review session at the time of their choosing.  

• What about checking Zoom technology for courses without final exams? Teachers who 

are not giving a final exam will be present in Zoom for 30 minutes. Teachers will announce 

these time slots to their students in advance so they know when they can check in. 

Teachers will work with their students to schedule times that do not conflict with the times 

their students need to work with other teachers.  

Because this date is scheduled as a 

C-Day Special Schedule on the 

calendar (rather than an A-Day or B-

day), VCHS is not using the Distance 

Learning schedule located in the 

Student Handbook. If VCHS needs to 

move to Distance Learning due to 

local health regulations, local air 

quality, etc. on a date listed as an A-

Day or B-Day on the school 

calendar, VCHS will use the Distance 

Learning schedule that is published.  

https://issuu.com/valleychristian/docs/hs_student_handbook?e=1662287/9192625

